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August 9, 1972

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Thank you very much for your letter of August 2, 1972, and for
sending me a copy of the Harvard Law Review article, which I
hope to receive soon. Would you please make available to me
twelve additional copies and send me a notation of their cost
so that I can get a check processed from the District.

Romelia and I enjoyed very much the picture that you took at
the convention. I hope the one that I took of you turned out
as good. I look forward to seeing you soon.
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